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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL
SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-March 28, 2018


The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, March 28, 2018. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Elizabeth Atcher, Michelle Buehler, Valerie Skillman, Josh Cowley, Cheryl Logsdon, Michelle Russell, Kristi Lynch, and Mary Richardson. Rachel Johnson, Autumn Jones and David Bollinger were absent from the meeting.


ORDER # 18-057- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch  and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adopt the agenda for the March meeting. 



ORDER # 18-058- APPROVAL OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Valerie Skillman to approve the minutes of the February meeting.



ORDER # 18-059– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the February bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Kristi Lynch to approve the February bingo and NHHS financial reports.


RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –There were no visitors at the March meeting. 



ORDER #18-060-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Mary Richardson to approve the 2nd reading of the February meeting minutes.



ORDER#18-061-APPROVAL OF A NEW CULTURE CLUB FY 2018-2019-At last month’s meeting, Social Studies teacher, Tony Garrison, presented the council with a proposal to start a new culture club for next school year. He gave the council a printout of all the clubs activities and events planned. Second approval-The motion was made by Mary Richardson and seconded by Elizabeth Atcher to approve the culture club for next year. 





ORDER #18-062-APPROVAL OF THE TENTATIVE STAFF ALLOCATIONS FY 2018-2019
Mrs. Corder shared with the council next year’s tentative staffing allocations. We will gain one teacher which will be a science position, and lose one special education teacher. The motion was made by Josh Cowley and seconded by Mary Richardson to approve the tentative staffing allocations FY 2018-2019.




UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT- It’s testing time of the year. EOC testing is moved to mid-April. Only those student currently enrolled in T3 EOC classes will be tested. ACT testing went well and feeling confident with the results. KOSSA testing finished this week and juniors will have KPREP testing in May.


INFORMATION ITEMS;

· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list and the student accident report.



NEW BUSINESS:  No new business was discussed at the March meeting.



ORDER # 18-063-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Mary Richardson to adjourn the meeting.








_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman
